
November 8,2000 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Ms. Blanca Bayo, Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL. 32399-0850 

Re: Docket Number 001494-TX 

Dear Ms. Bayo, 

I am writing this letter as a request for settlement on the above referenced docket 
number. King Communications and Service was issued a certificate for CLEC 
late last year. We recently found out that we did not pay the regulatory 
assessment fee for 1999. As of the present we have paid the past due amount 
including penalty and interest fees. We would like to request a settlement on the 
$500 fine. We would like to propose that the Commission waive this fine based 
on the following. King Communications and Service never receive the notice for 
payment of the assessment fee. We believe that this was cause by circumstance 
beyond our control. First, we have had problems at out location, were kids have 
been vandalizing the mailboxes in the shopping center were we are located. 
Although we cannot prove that this was the cause of not receiving the notice, this 
situation was occurring between December 1999 through February 2000. In 
addition, the zip code, which is on file for our certificate, has not yet been 
corrected by the PSC. Our correct zip is 34112 not 32112. We did notify the 
PSC back in January via fax of this error, but it has not yet been corrected. 
Based on these circumstances, we would like to request the Commissions 
consideration in waving the $500 fine, or at a minimum we would like to request a 
substantial reduction. Please keep in mind that we have not yet operated under 
the CLEC certificate. In addition, we have taken the following steps to insure that 
we do not incur these issue in the future: 

The mailbox vandalize has been address with the landlord and the 
mailboxes are now in a more secure lighted area. 
We have submitted a second written request to have the zip code 
corrected on our account with the PSC. 
We have notified our accountant of our intention to begin utilizing the 
CLEC certificate and they have setup-automated reminders for the 
filing of the Regulatory Assessment Fee (RAF). 
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I would like to thank you in advance for you consideration in this matter. In 
addition, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact 
me at 888-949-2472 or at the office number below. 

Since re1 y,; , 0 

Willie Ddlgado 
King ns and Service 

cc: Paula J. Isler, Research Assistant, Bureau of Service Evaluation & Compliance 

2727 Bayshore Drive Suite 101 Naples, FL. 34112 941.793.7460 * Fax 941.793.5140 
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